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MIDWAY PRODUCTS GROUP - HEAT SHIELDS HAPPY BIRTHDAY

We would like to take this opportunity to

wish the following GTD employees a Happy

Birthday on:

NOVEMBER  2014

2............................Gordon Gorby

3............................Tyler Orr

11 ..........................Dick Grimm

17 ..........................Adam Teegardin

19 ..........................John Latva

21 ..........................Ken Selleck

22 ..........................Jerrad Higgins

27 ..........................Toby Ingraham

29 ........................Justin Heimbecker

SAFETY & SUGGESTION
COMMITTEE

Roger Rasmussen              Dave Hendricks

Devin Cunningham                 Justin Stump

The next Safety & Suggestion Committee

meeting will be Wednesday, October 29,

2014  at  3:30 p.m. in the large conference

room. 

SERVICE AWARD

This month we congratulate Gordon Gorby

on his 20 years of service October 25.   We

wish him continued success in his career.

BLOOD DRIVE

We had 45 donors at our recent Red Cross

Blood Drive.   While appreciating all of our

donors, we would like to recognize several

reaching milestones with their donations:

Kevin Arnold 5 Gallons

Kenny Haines 5 Gallons

Kerry Jahns 16 Gallons

Our next Blood Drive will be Tuesday,

November 11, from noon until 5:30pm.

AVALON PARK CLOSING
With our beautiful weather lately, it is easy

to forget that colder weather will soon be

arriving.   In fact, some so-called experts are

predicting it could be sooner than later.

With that, be aware that we will soon be

closing up Avalon Park for the winter.  So,

take time soon to get out for that fall picnic.

FLU SHOT CLINIC
The Spectrum Health nurses again put on

our fall flu shot clinic on Tuesday,

September 23.  Employees brought in

their spouses and children.   This year the

vaccinations were administered to

seventy-eight people.  Each year a few

more   participate.  

Several months ago, we completed a project for Midway Products Group, Inc. which included the

design and building of two (2), 5-station, transfer type dies to manufacture two (2) different

embossed, aluminum exhaust, heat shields.   The production of these will be run at Midway’s

Progressive Stamping (PSI) Division, Ottoville, Ohio, and be used on GM trucks.

Tim Holland was our die leader on this project with assistance from Rick Wheaton.   Marty Bush

was our design leader.   Robbie Rahn, Justin Heimbecker, and Jeremy Hopkins assisted him.

MIDWAY HEAT SHIELDS:   (l-r):  Rick Wheaton, Robbie Rahn, Marty Bush, and Tim Holland.

(Not pictured):  Justin Heimbecker and Jeremy Hopkins.
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COLORADO ELK HUNT

For a number of years, GTD employee, and owner of Twin Ponds Sports Shop,

Dave Bean, has been traveling to western Colorado each early fall in search of

the elusive and captivating, bugling bull elk of the West.  Sometimes they come

home with nothing.

Other times one or

two of them might

score.   This year was

a bonanza.  Dave took

his first elk in about

15 years.  Roger

Rasmussen and his

buddy Misak also

scored.  Roger added

a c o l o r - p h a s e ,

mahogany black bear.  The fourth member of their group, Jeff Tyler, was also

very successful bagging a huge black bear and a cow elk.  All of their game was

bagged with archery gear.   So a big congratulations to these guys for a very

successful trip.  I am sure the plans are already being laid for next year.

SUCCESSFUL YOUTH HUNTERS

The Liberty Hunt (Youth Hunt and Hunters With Disabilities) firearm deer hunt took place on all lands in

Michigan on September 20 and 21.   Veterans and other individuals with disabilities along with youth ages 16

and younger were able to participate in this hunt.  The following youth are sons, daughters, and nephews of

Greenville Tool & Die employees:  1.  Tyler Baker, son of Derrick Baker; 2.  Rylie Gorby, and 3.  Tyler Gorby,

daughter and son, of our Gordon Gorby;  4.  Clay Senn, son of John Senn; 5.  Hunter Throop, nephew of our Brad

Throop; and, 6.  Ryan Holland, son of Tim Holland.

A big congratulations to all of these successful youth hunters.  Well done.
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